March 7, 2022 

MRVHA Members,
Due to the increase of EHV-1 cases, California is being monitored by the CDFA and Dr. Annette Jones D.V.M. State Veterinarian and Director. A caution letter for California Equine Events has been posted on http://www.cdfa.ca.gov/ahfss/animal_health/
Mojave River Valley Horsemen’s Association has rescheduled the Spring Fling Show on March 13, 2022 to October 16, 2022. The safety of our exhibitors and equine athletes is of the utmost importance.  
The premium and classes by arena will remain the same for the October 16,2022 show.  
At the present time our MRVHA 45th Double Judged Anniversary Show is still scheduled for May 1, 2022. We look forward to sharing MRVHA’s 45 years of service to the equine community with a day of special events in addition to our scheduled classes.

Sincerely,
Emily LaBelle
MRVHA President
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